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From: Greg Bickerdike
Sent: 11 November 2021 15:49
To: Licensing;  

 
 

 

Subject: RE: Variation Application - The Bluebrick, Broad Gauge Way, Wolverhampton, WV10 
0BA - PRE862

Sensitivity: PROTECT 
 
Lizzie, 
 
I write on behalf of the Licensing Authority as a Responsible Authority to submit formal 
representations to the above application under the licensing objective of the Protection of Children 
from Harm. 
 
There is insufficient information within the operating schedule to show how the applicant will 
address this licensing objective, namely that only those appearing under 18 will be asked for proof 
of age, rather than challenge 25.  
 
The plan also doesn't suitably explain the layout of the premises and licensable activities. 
 
I will be looking to mediate with the applicant in order to address these concerns by way of 
amendments to the operating schedule prior to a Statutory Licensing Sub-Committee hearing. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Greg Bickerdike 
Licensing Manager 
Tel. Office:  
 
E-mail: Greg.Bickerdike@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
City of Wolverhampton Council 
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